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V. Rev. Fr. Haigazoun Najarian, 
Vicar General 
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414-83g-0531 
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June 16, 1993 

Diocese of The Armenian Church of America 
630 Second Avenue 
New York, NY 10016-4885 

Dear Fr. Haigazoun, 

A member of our Parish Auditing Committee, Sam Kaprelian, recently 
submitted his resignation as his duty conflicted with his position 
as Bookkeeper for our Parish.- The Parish Council has accepted his 
resignation. 

With your permission, we will ask George Sahagian to fill the 
unexpired term, as he is the individual receiving the next highest 
number of votes at the last Parish Assembly. As there are no 
Diocesan By-Laws governing Audit Committee vacancies, we are 
adopting, with your approval, the procedure outlined in By-Law #27. 

We look forward to your. letter of confirmation. 

Yours truly, 

George Stevoff, -, ._ ---·'· 
Parish Council Chairman 
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